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Name: Morgan
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Council File No: 20-1575

Comments for Public Posting: Rodeo should not be banned it is a practice of many years and is
enjoyable entertainment with no harm done. It is a tradition of
western heritage and therefore should not be banned.



Name:

Date Submitted:

Council File No:

Comments for Public Posting:

Communication from Public

Cassidy Thompson
02/23/2023 04:10 AM

20-1575

Forcing ponies to give rides and overworking them for
entertainment is inhumane and out of line with the progressive
views Los Angeles holds towards animal welfare. I thank you for
not renewing the contract for Griffith Park Pony Rides and Petting
Zoo and urge you to replace the concession with a non-animal
model. There are plenty of options that do not involve the
exploitation of animals. I urge you to make the progressive and
compassionate choice and replace Griffith Park Pony Rides with a
#NonAnimalModel



